St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
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N/A
	Date: 16/09/2016


	This Week:

This has been our first full week in Year 1 and it has been a busy one! On Thursday we saw the Wind in the Willows in the afternoon, where we met Toad of Toad Hall, Ratty and Moley! Today we have had a full on day of Dahl. We took part in a Dahlicious Dress-up assembly this morning where we got to show off our costumes, then we played Dahl Games created by the Year 4 children in our classroom, ate scrumptious cakes and best of all we made our own Mr. Twit beards! The classroom now looks like there has been a glitter explosion but we hope you like our creations. (Thank you for your donations to the Dahl Day). (

	Wilford’s Diary:
This week Wilford is going home with Robyn.
He will return back to school on Friday 23rd September (
Wilford is our class teddy bear and each week he will go home with a different child. He will bring his diary with him so that your child can write, draw and include photographs all about their adventures together. 

There is a welcome letter from Wilford at the front of the book that you can read through with your child. At the start of the diary I have included a page all about the week that Wilford spent with me as an example in case you’re unsure what to include. I will write your child’s name at the top of the pages they can use. There will be 2 pages per child, which I think should be plenty as I’m not expecting an essay or anything too complicated, so please don’t panic! The purpose of this is for the children to understand that they are responsible for looking after a bear which belongs to our whole class, realising the importance of respect and underpinning our core ‘Take Care’ values.

There is a timetable for when Wilford will come home with your child on the reverse of this letter. There are also some displayed on the classroom windows and doors. I will always include in this letter who Wilford is coming home with and inside the book it also says when to return him back to school (usually the following Friday). 

Any questions or uncertainties about Wilford, please come and ask!


	Weekly Reminders:
Indoor PE every Wednesday afternoon.
Outdoor PE every Tuesday afternoon. 

Tuesday – Tennis for those who have signed up.

Future Dates:
Next week – Monday 19th September at 5pm is the Year 1 Meet and Greet in our classroom. I look forward to meeting you all properly and discussing this academic year (


